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From: Thomas Strickland <thomasstrickland1986@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 4:26 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: State employees

Dear Governor, 

  I voted for you and I have been a huge supporter with me being a gay Republican. With that being said I 

would like to bring to your attention something that has been bothering me.  

I work at Office Depot on Harden street and with us being so close we get a lot of state employees as customers. 

I'm very happy that they want to come to our store but there is a problem.  

Everytime I ask a state employee if he or she has a reward card with us they laugh and all have the same 

response that "it's not our money". This really upsets me as a tax payer of our great state. Our rewards program 

is free and helps save money. I think that if there were to be a bill passed requiring all state employees who 

make purchases with a state card get a reward or bonus card which are free, then out state debt would lower 

even more.   

Please take what I am saying into consideration. Thank you for being our governor! 

Sincerely,  

Thomas C. Strickland  

803-463-3422 


